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23 November 2018 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Christmas Fayre 
The Christmas fayre will be in school next Friday run 
by Mel Jones our PTA Chairperson. We are asking 
children to come to school wearing mufti and KS1 
children bring chocolate, KS2 a bottle as donations to 
our tombolas!  
 
Children In Need 

We raised an amazing £501.38 for 

Children in Need. Thanks to 

everyone for your support.   

 

Dinner Time 
Thank you for ordering meals in advance. We have 
had a much smoother run at dinner times this week.  
 
Please can we remind you that meals must be pre 
ordered. Children who don’t have any meal ordered 
go to get their food and nothing has been ready for 
them. These children then have to sit and wait until 
everyone else has been fed to see what food is left for 
them to choose from. There is always a risk that there 
will be little or no food left in which case we would 
have to call parents and request a packed lunch is 
brought in.  
 

Rotary Shoebox Scheme 

This year we are running the shoebox scheme through 

the Rotary club. The club send shoeboxes full of gifts 

to central and Eastern Europe at Christmastime. The 

boxes cost £2 each and are available from the school 

office. All boxes need to be back in school for 

collection on 6th December.  

 

Snowman Competition 

We have had some great snowman pictures in for the 

competition. The kitchen staff now have the hard task 

of picking a winner! Thank you to everyone who has 

taken part.  

 

 

 

Shingles 

Please be aware we have had a case of Shingles in 

school this week. 

 

Key Stage 1 

Winners 75% Badger 

  64% Panda 

50% Bumble Bee 

46% Squirrel 

   30% Owl and Rabbit 

Key Stage 2 

Winners 86% Eagle 

  79% Dragonfly 

  80% Falcon 

51% Panther 

  48% Turtle 

  36% Butterfly 

  29% Monkey 

  26% Dolphin  

 

Parking and Dropping Off 

Please can we remind you that dropping off and 

parking on the Zig Zags outside of school is not 

allowed. Police are patrolling the area at school times 

and will be handing out finds to anyone who is seen 

doing so.  

 

New Email Address 

Please note the school have a new email address: 

office@westfieldprimary.com  

 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who supported the schools 

book fair. We have raised a huge £847.04 which will 

be used to buy books for both of the libraries.  
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Football 

#teamwestfield were busy this week, with the boys 

taking on new nemesis St John’s in the first league 

match of the year and battling the elements at the 

Somervale were the girls in the BANES Tournament. 

Great competitive spirit and effort shown by all. 

Thank you for the fab parent support and Mr Marr for 

organising the girls 

 

Behaviour 

We have had two year groups out on trip this week 

and on both occasions the children were 

complimented on their behaviour and the way they 

conducted themselves. Well done!  

 

Christmas Dinner  

Our school Christmas lunch will be on 18th December. 

We welcome children to come to school on that day 

wearing their normal school uniform 

with the exception of a 

jumper/cardigan. They are welcome 

to replace this with a Christmas 

Jumper!  

 

Christmas Performances 

The Key Stage one Christmas Performances will be as 

follows: 

Tuesday 11th December – 2.00pm Year 1 

Wednesday 12th December  - 9.00am Year 1 & 2.00pm                   

    Year 2 

Thursday 13th December  - 9.00am Year 2 & 2.00pm 

    Reception 

Friday 14th December – 9.00am Reception 

 

Diary Dates  

 
Nov 
Thurs 29 Westfield christmas lights switch on 
Fri 30  PTA Christmas Fayre 
 
Dec 
Tues 4  Flu Vacinations Reception – Year 5 
Christmas Performances 
Tues 11  2.00pm Year 1  
Weds 12 9.00am Year 1 & 2.00pm Year 2  
Thurs 13 9.00am Year 2 & 2.00pm Reception 
Fri 14  9.00am Reception 
Fri 21  Pupils break up for Christmas 
 
Jan 
Mon 7  Pupils back to school 
 
 

Community News 
 
 


